
Miss Jo Cooper 

22 December 2021 

Licence Application 053726 - Freshwell Alcohol Licence 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I would like to object to this alcohol license request and importantly the opening times presented with it. 

My field is located next door (Beach Field car park, Moor Lane, Croyde), which I run as a car park during 

the season. 

The planning permission granted for Freshwell Campsite is for a coffee shop with opening hours closing 

at the latest of 5pm. This is acceptable in this beautiful environment of Croyde, but the prospect of a bar 

with an alcohol licence opening until 10pm and 11pm on Bank Holidays is absurd and will disrupt the 

peace, causing noise pollution. In addition, the idea of seating for I 00 people was never part of the 

planning permission granted. A couple of picnic benches maybe, but undercover/ outdoor seating for 100 

bodies is ridiculous - that's what the pub's in the village are for! 

With off site sales part of this application ( even though the planning permission granted was for campers 

only) we will see further litter pollution. 

My recommendation is to object to this application and the applicant should stick with a small coffee shop 

and do what is right for this beautiful area of our village. 

Yours Faithfully 

Miss Jo Cooper 
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